The awarding ©f the grant was announced before the
employees of the Sométal plant, representatives of
Marine Industrie, of which Man-Sométal is an affiliate,
and Mrs. Eva C6té, Member of Parliament for Rimouski.
Mrs. COté said that she was pleased with this transaction,
which would provide an important economic stimulus for
the region.
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Contact: Martin Boulianne
(613) 995-7221
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